Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul)

From: Kaisersatt, Mark (CI-StPaul)

Sent: Tuesday, October 9, 2018 10:42 AM

To: Andrea McDonald Marboe; Noecker, Rebecca (CI-StPaul); Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul); Vang, Mai
(CI-StPaul)

Subject: 298 Oneida

| have examined our records and | believe Ms. Marboe has been charged an excessive consumption fee in error. In fact,
I can find no evidence that our office sent such a notice. In addition, Ms. Barboe does not have 6 violations in the last 12
months; two of the complaints received over the last 12 months were found to be in compliance. Prior to March of
2018, the last verified complaint was August of 2017. Please contact me if you need further clarification or have any
questions.

Mark Kaisersatt

Code Enforcement Inspector

Dept of Safety & Inspections
375 Jackson St. Suite 220

Saint Paul, MN 55102

P: 651-266-1908

e mark kaisersatt@ci.stpaul.mn.us

The Mot Livabe

City in America

“DSI’s Mission: To preserve and improve the quality of life in St. Paul by protecting and promoting public health and
safety for all.”



